
Please support HB 2004.  

 

I'm a tenant and I don't want to live in fear that I may have to move into a rental market where 

my rent could possibly double. I'm scared to ask my landlord to fix things, or report issues 

because I'm afraid of a no cause eviction or rent increase.  

 

Thank you for listening, and please do the right thing!  

 

Danielle Rubio 

1426 SE 35th Ave 

 


